
GRANITE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

MEETING NOTES:  SEPTEMBER 18, 2017 

 

ATTENDEES:  Ronnie Mulqueen, Katie Dahle, Misti Milner, Kelly Frye, Tami Bergen, Jessica Singer, 
Danielle Pitcher, Tiffany Smith, and Terri Petersen 

WELCOME:  Ronnie welcomed the group and introduced a new SCC member, Danielle Pitcher.  Laura 
Carrera is also a new SCC member, but was ill and not able to attend.   

SCC TRAINING:  Ronnie reminded new SCC members that they need to attend an SCC 101 training 
course and returning SCC members need to attend the regular SCC training.  Training dates and times 
were provided. 

MONTHLY MEETING DATES:  The following dates are future SCC meetings.  All meetings will be held on 
Mondays in the library at 4:15 p.m. 

• September 18th 
• October 16th 
• November 13th 
• December 11th 
• January 22nd 
• February 12th 
• March 19th 
• April 16th 
• May 21st 

CANYONS BOND PRESENTATION:  Ronnie reviewed a PowerPoint presentation from Canyons School 
District regarding a tax-rate neutral bond that will be on the ballot this fall for improvements to the 
school district.  A list of how funds would be spent was reviewed and Ronnie mentioned that priority 
would be given to safety issues first.  Flyers are available in the office for parents who might be 
interested in discussing the bond with neighbors, etc. 

CELL TOWER FUNDS:  Katie moved to approve $800 - $1,000 from the cell tower funds this year to be 
used for teacher recognition, etc.  Kelly seconded the motion and all parent SCC members were in favor 
of approving the motion.  The rest of the cell tower funds would be used for field trip bussing.   

OCTOBER 10TH FAMILY FITNESS FUN NIGHT:  The SCC will focus on educating parents and students about 
“PDF” – play time, down time, family time.  We will sponsor a family night on October 10th from 6:00 – 
7:30 that focuses on fitness.  We will be selling Chick Fil-A sandwiches, chips, and water and all proceeds 
will be given to the school’s general fund.  There will be different activities (yoga, pilates, basketball, 
jump ropes, wall ball, etc.) in which the families can participate.  Assignments were given for the 
evening.  Katie will work on a flyer, Misti and Kelly will manage the food sales, Ronnie will work with the 
Playworks teacher to make sure all equipment is in good shape, other SCC members will help with the 
different activities. 



DIGITAL CITIZENSHIP:  Mrs. Genesi will come into the meeting next time to discuss changes to the Digital 
Citizenship Program. 

GRIT AND PERSEVERANCE:  Granite students had their first lesson with the behavioral assistant and 
social worker.  They introduced “golden words,” which teaches kids how to give compliments and how 
to receive compliments.  They discussed basic manners, speaking words with kindness, encouragement, 
and intentionality. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:30 p.m. 

 


